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CALIFORNIA PROPOSITION 65 COMPLIANCE STATEMENT 
 
 
PEI-Genesis has evaluated its products for compliance with California’s Safe Drinking Water 
and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 (commonly known as “Proposition 65”).  For the reasons 
explained below, warning labels are not provided with PEI-Genesis products because they are 
exempt from and compliant with Proposition 65 without warning labels. 
 
Proposition 65 requires warnings on products sold in California that contain Proposition 65-
listed chemicals at levels that could cause significant exposure to consumers who purchase 
such products for their personal use or enjoyment.  Products that contain Proposition 65-
listed chemicals at levels that do not cause significant exposure to consumers are exempt 
from Proposition 65.  Products that contain listed chemicals that are not manufactured for 
consumer use are also exempt from Proposition 65. 
 
PEI-Genesis products are manufactured and marketed for industrial and commercial use.  The 
Proposition 65 statute, regulations and federal case law provide that industrial and 
commercial products that contain Proposition 65-listed chemicals are exempt from the 
Proposition 65 consumer product warning requirement.  Furthermore, products 
manufactured by out-of-state manufacturers, such as PEI-Genesis, and sold or used in 
California are subject only to the federal OSHA Hazard Communication Standard (“HCS”) rules 
and exemptions for potential occupational exposure to Proposition 65-listed chemicals.  PEI-
Genesis products are also exempt from OSHA’s HCS warning requirements because they meet 
the definition of “articles” that are not expected to cause occupational exposure. 
 
Because PEI-Genesis products are exempt from Proposition 65, warning labels should not be 
placed on them, nor should warning labels be placed on the Internet when they are sold 
online. 
 
This statement is provided to our customers for informational purposes only to address 
inquiries concerning Proposition 65.  It is not intended to be relied upon as legal advice.  
   
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Stacy Novotny 
Operations Manager 


